Subject: 13/01056/OUT Cala Homes. Outline – up to 200 residential units, access, amenity space and associated works at South Lodge, Fringford Road, Caversfield, OX27 8TH

Dear Sirs

I am writing to you to express  my objections to the granting of planning permission for the above development. I have looked at the current and emergent development plan for Bicester and cannot see that this site falls within either.  The granting of permission will allow a previously undeveloped part of the village of Caversfield to be developed thus creating a president for further development eventually diminishing Caverfield's village status to a joined suburb of Bicester itself. 

If this development is allowed to go ahead I fear that with the increase in population along will come an increase in the current level of anti-social behavior we are experiencing.  Currently youths congregate in a nearby copse late at night. The Police are aware of this problem and seem unable to deal with this problem at its current level.

I would also respectfully draw your attention to the single road access to the proposed development.  This access is on a bend  in the Fringford Road. The visibility will be restrictive at best and with the speed limit at 40mph it will be unsafe for the emerging and the general through traffic.

I hope that you will consider these points when you are deliberating your decision. 

Regards

Michael J Bagley

8 Old School Close

Caversfield

Bicester

OX27 8TW

